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Hotel Property Investments (ASX Code: HPI) 
Re-introduction of the Distribution Reinvestment Plan (DRP) 

 
 

HPI is pleased to announce the re-introduction of a Distribution Reinvestment Plan (DRP), under which 
eligible securityholders are able to invest all or a part of their distributions into HPI stapled securities. 
The DRP will apply to the June 2024 distribution and all future distributions unless the DRP is 
suspended. 

Securityholder’s previous elections to participate in the DRP will be re-instated.  Securityholders 
wishing to amend their participation in the DRP must complete a “DRP participation variation form” 
which is available at the link below. 

The DRP Plan Rules remain unchanged from the previous iteration and are included with this 
announcement.   

Further information regarding HPI’s DRP is available at https://www.hpitrust.com.au/distributions/. 

 

This ASX announcement was authorised by the Hotel Property Investments Limited Board 

 
 
Contact: 
Blair Strik 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Hotel Property Investments Limited 
03 9038 1774 
Website: www.hpitrust.com.au 

https://www.hpitrust.com.au/distributions/

